
 
 

Response from – Medical Protection Society of Tasmania (MPST) (MDO – received on 9 
Sept 2016 
 

 
Dear Mr Campbell 
 
I refer to APRA’s letter of 2nd September. As a small MDO the present APRA data collection 
requirements have proven onerous and expensive.  
 
Any data MPST has provided, and might provide in the future will be of limited, if any value, to APRA 
and accordingly we would support the proposal to discontinue the data collection. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
President 
Medical Protection Society of Tasmania 
 
 


